
  
 

     

"Women in Super / Australian Graduate School of Management Scholarship - Navigating 

and leading in an evolving superannuation landscape" 
 

Women in Super (WIS) and AGSM @ UNSW Business School have partnered for the first 

time in offering a number of highly sought after education programs for NSW WIS members 

wishing to further their learning and leadership capabilities this year.  

 

WIS are proud to support the development of women and offer these scholarships sponsored 

by AGSM, to continue the lifelong learning opportunities for our WIS members. AGSM is a 

renowned provider of postgraduate courses, facilitating the leaders of tomorrow with the 

appropriate skills and knowledge while broadening professional networks along the way. 

 

Professor Julie Cogin, Director AGSM and Deputy Dean of UNSW Business School, said 

AGSM is thrilled to be partnering with Women in Super to support aspiring female leaders 

through professional development opportunities.  

 

“By offering two scholarships to attend Executive Education programs we hope to provide 

women with access to executive level training that will help them thrive in leadership roles in 

the superannuation and finance industries,” said Professor Cogin. 

 

“It is also our hope that the scholarship offerings enable WIS members to broaden their 

personal and professional networks through the AGSM community. Both AGSM and WIS 

are focussed on developing future leaders through education, and with AGSM’s concentrated 

efforts on promoting equal participation for women in study and business, the alignment with 

our two organisations couldn’t be more natural.” 

 

The launch of these scholarships will take place at the Women in Super lunch in Sydney with 

Pauline Vamos – Financial Systems Inquiry: The Dawning of a New Age or Back to the 

Future? on 13 February 2015. Please join us on this key date to hear more about these 

scholarships. For more information regarding the scholarships available and to apply, please 

visit the WIS website on www.womeninsuper.com.au. 

 

Contact details:  

Keri Pratt (WIS NSW Chair)  

E: keri.pratt@franklintempleton.com T: 02 9250 2206 

 

Freya Norman (AGSM) 

E: f.norman@agsm.edu.au T: 02 9385 0484 
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